UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting January 17, 1977 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Darling, Desiderio, DuMars, J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Flickinger, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Schwartz, Simson, Teitelbaum, Utton, Weihofen, Winograd; Students Hernandez, Kraemer, Noland

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart.

A petition by Kenneth Romero was considered. Faculty voted to allow him to continue in law school during the spring semester, after which he will not be allowed to enroll without a baccalaureate degree.

The faculty voted to grant Carl Bradford an extension until noon, January 24, in which to complete a paper for Law and Medicine.

A review of the academic status of students who had been placed on probation resulted in votes to continue Theron Bowers on probation and to suspend Peso Chavez. Other students whose records for the fall semester are not yet complete will be considered at a later date. Letters will be sent to all "borderline" third year students apprising them of the possibility of suspension after all the grades have been submitted.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Louise R. Camp Sec'y

Next meeting: Monday, January 24